
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We expect your child to wear the school colours of blue and grey.  A school sweatshirt 

and other items are available with the school logo. These can be obtained from ‘Scholars’ 

in Trowbridge or online at Tesco  http://www.tesco.com/direct/southwick-church-of-

england-primary-school/8155.school.  Shoes should be dark in colour with low heels both 

for summer and winter. Strappy sandals are neither appropriate nor safe. Long hair 

should be tied back. 

 

We consider that casual wear and fashion items are not appropriate for school; the 

decision as to what ‘casual’ and ‘fashion’ means is left to the discretion of the 

Headteacher. 

 

The school uniform is: 

For Girls 

White blouse / polo shirt 

Grey skirt /pinafore /trousers 

Blue school sweatshirt or cardigan 

Blue and white summer dress 

For Boys 

White shirt or polo t-shirt 

Dark grey trousers 

School blue sweatshirt 

 

 

Jewellery is not appropriate in school and it is best if children with pierced ears wear 

studs to avoid damage to the ear lobes.  Earrings must be removed for PE lessons. The 

school cannot accept responsibility for watches or other items of jewellery which are 

brought to school.  It must be recognised that those who bring such items into school, do 

so at their own risk. 

 

PE children will need a suitable kit bag, a white T Shirt, black or navy shorts and black 

daps/pumps as well as a track suit for outside activities.  Since we have limited storage 

space, could you please make sure these bags are as small as possible.   

 

Please mark all items of dress and sportswear clearly with your child’s name to avoid 

items of clothing being mislaid.  Lost property is kept in the school office and we would 

ask you to check with the Admin Officer as soon as any item of clothing becomes lost. 
 


